Welcome To Kindergarten!

We are so excited to have you all in our classes this year and are looking forward to a very successful start to school!

Please join us for Back to School Night, Thursday, August 15th at 6:30 PM, in the MPR for more important information about this year!

See you there!

The Kinder Team
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